




























Bavin ton, Kitt 

Subject: FW: Bruce-Berczy Ecological Corridor 

Mayor and Councillors, 

I am sending this email to express my concern that that this important wildlife corridor will not be maintained as 

originally planned, due to further urbanisation of surrounding lands. Without maintenance of this corridor wildlife will 

be lost and the environment will be less enjoyable for residents. When we know so much can be lost without taking all 

necessary precautions to protect the environment, I am at a loss as to why the entire corridor is not being maintained. 

Surely there is a way forward to develop the lands and maintain the necessary infrastructure to ensure that wildlife 

thrives! 

Sincerely, 

Esther Attard, BSc, DVM 

 

Sent from my iPad 
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Bavin ton, Kit 

Subject: · FW: Markham's Future Urban Area - Bruce-Berczy Ecological Corridor

Subject: Re: Markham's Future Urban Area - Bruce-Berczy Ecological Corridor 

This is in reference and feedback to the following. 

• Markham's Future FUA- Bruce-Berey Ecological Corridor
• Conceptual Master Plan for the Future Urban Area

As both a citizen of Markham and a member of the Markham Environmental Advisory Committee, I strongly 
support the implementation of the ecological corridor connecting the green spaces west of Warden to green 
spaces east of Warden Avenue - between Elgin Mills and 19th Avenue. This is to allow wildlife to move freely, 
without danger, across Warden Avenue in this area. While supporting this, I am also urging that Markham 
urban planning should also take the opportunity to allocate paths for pedestrian and cycling traffic: My 
recommendation is to implement a sufficiently wide subterranean access under the motor vehicular road 
traffic of Warden Avenue. 

Further, for future urbanization planned for spaces south of Elgin Mills, between Woodbine and Highway 48, 
the opportunity should also be taken to implement sub terrain access for wildlife, human pedestrian and 
cycling activities between the green spaces north of Elgin to connect to spaces (green or otherwise) south of 
Elgin Mills. 

Let this be a pre-requisite requirement for private entities to move forward with urban developments. And let 
it be incorporated into Markham's urban planning/policy for these areas in Markham. This way public and 
private entities can co-operate to make this happen. 

Regards, 
Kevin 

Kevin Boon 
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Bavin ton, Kit 

. Subject: FW: 

Subject: 

Dear Mr.Mayor and Members of Council, November 13, 2017 

My name is Veesman Senthilnathan and I am with Ian l:(aranja and we are students at Milliken Mills High 
School in Markham and we are 1,vriting to express our concerns about the potential development of the BiUca­
Berczy Ecological Corridor. We think that there are a lot of negative effects on these corridors as it is and we do 
not want to put more pressure on these sensitive biodiverse areas that are so important for species of plants 
and animals that remain in Markham. As it is, these corridors have been under the rapidly increasing pressure 
of urbanization for hundreds of years, but as we plow over important farmland and natural areas, these 
corridors become a last refuge for our remaining and threatened species. One of the most important negative 
effects on corridors are the long and narrow shape. This is causing it to have boundaries in degraded areas. 
Species have the tendency to behave differently because of these diminishing and artificial boundaries, edges 
of habitat fragments, creating habitat patches which are corridors. There is a high ratio of edge to these areas 
that might be a harm to species using the corridor. Because of these edge effects, species are experiencing 
corridors as habitat sinks or even ecological traps. We therefore need to expand these corridors to allow for 
less fragmentation and more opportunity for ecological sustainability. 

To conclude, We hope this brief letter serves to express our urgent concern over the needed protection of one 
the few remaining ecologically important areas of greater Markham. Please take your time and make a 
decision that is not just short term thinking. This is a Markham that we want to be healthy for the future of our 

· own kids.

Sincerely,

Veesman Senthilnathan and Ian Karanja
Students at Milliken Mills H.S.
Markham, Ontario
L3R 985
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Bavin ton, Kit 

Subject: FW: New submission from Rea Contact Form 

Name 

Barry MacKay 

• 

Comment 

Re the Bruce-Berczy Ecological Corridor. Markham is my home town and I have lived here for most of 7 4 years, thus have seen 
many changes. I will try to attend today's meeting on this issue, but I do want to go on record right now as saying I strongly 
support maintaining the corridor and protecting it from development. I am a life-long professional naturalist and as such I realize 
that neither in time permitted, nor even a letter, can one provide all the valid reasons why it is in the better interest of ourselves, 
future generations and economic development to stop the massive decline in species diversity that flows from unchecked 
"development" at the expense of naturally evolved ecosystems. I can tell you that the losses I've seen because of my ability to 
find and identify a wide range of wildlife species has been profound. We can always excuse one minor loss her or there but the 
accumulative effect of our interest in short-term gain is coming at an enormous cost. Here is something we can do, here and 
now, and I strongly urge yo.u to take a stand to protect the corridor. 

1 



Subject: FW: Protection of the Bruce-Berczy Ecological Corridor (the Markham's Future Urban 
Area DSC Meeting Today Nov 13) 

Subject: Protection of the Bruce-Berczy Ecological Corridor (the .Markham's Future Urban Area DSC Meeting Today Nov 
13) 

Hi 
I am a long time Markham resident (20+ years), and an active member of the community and with the City of 
Markham for many many years including: 
Markham Environmental Advisory committee (> 10 years and multiple Chairs) 
Markham Centre Advisory Committee (>5 years, current Chair) 
Environmental Advisory Committee 
Multi-use Pathway Working Group (since inception) 
MEP Working group (since inception) 
Adopt-a-Park (many years) 
and volunteering at events .... 

So as you can see, I care about and am very proud to have played (& continue to play) on Markham's 
· Development - especially with respect to the Environment.

I am concerned that the Conceptual Plan for Future Urban Development in Markham being tabled today has the 
p9tential to sacrifice some of the environmental principles needed to ensure a healthy sustainable natural 
ecosystem that is in place today. 

I strongly urge the city to protect the Bruce-Berczy Ecological Corridor, not only for the benefit of wildlife, but 
as a means for the citizens of Markh� to connect to nature by including cycling and pedestrian pathways 
through this area. 

This perspective is endorsed within Markham's Greenprint - which looks forward - bridging today with 2050 
goals. 

Thanks for your attention, and congratulations on being a part of making Markham the amazing sustainable 
place to live that it is and is becoming. 

Philip Ling, P .Eng.  
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